Committee on Planning and Priorities
Minutes

November 14, 2007
Present:  Anthony, Clifford, Cullen, Fogarty, Kamber, Marcy, Middleton, Paul, Russo, Scarpati, Stern, Vincelette, and Wineberg
Absent:  Robertson and Venturo
1. The Minutes of the October 24, 2007 meeting were approved.
2. The Committee continued its discussion of CPP’s input into the planning structure to service President Gitenstein’s 5 Big Initiatives.  Suggestions were made on the draft of a document providing CPP’s recommendations to the President.  A revised draft will be circulated to CPP members for comments and suggestions before being sent to the President.

3. CPP also discussed its role in this planning process including its expectation to continue to serve as a resource for the President as she establishes other strategic initiatives and reaffirms existing ones.  CPP believes that it should provide input as needed to each initiative leader regarding the identification of existing planning resources and the formation of new initiative groups where necessary.  In addition, CPP would like the opportunity to give mission based input to the initiative leaders as they begin the organization of their work.  One possible format for this would be meetings between CPP and each initiative leader.  CPP hopes to pilot test one such meeting early in the Spring 08 semester.  

